
THE SECRETARY OF STATE

WASHINGTON

November 5, 1924

My dear Sir Arthur:

On returning to Washington I have 

received your letter of October twenty- 

third and I appreciate most heartily your 

reference to the action of the Regents of 

the University of the State of Hew York in 

conferring upon me the honorary degree of 

Doctor of Laws. It was a high privilege to 

receive this degree and I am gratified at 

your cordial expression.

With high esteem, I am,

Faithfully yours

Sir Arthur W. Currie, Gr.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

Mo Grill University,
Montreal.


